
 

The New East Worthing Primary School 

 

 

 

Dear Parent, carers and all stakeholders, 

 

I am very excited and proud to be the Headteacher designate of the new East Worthing Primary School. 

I have been a headteacher now for 17 years and have worked in leadership roles across Primary 

schools both Internationally and within Surrey and West Sussex. 

For those parent/carers who already know me, I look forward to continuing our working relationship. 

For those who do not know me yet, I would like to assure you that I will endeavor to ensure that your 

child receives a good level of academic education supported by a holistic approach that recognises and 

encourages each individual child. There will be opportunities in the coming months where you and your 

child can meet with me. I look forward to this very much. 

The road to full amalgamation is likely to be bumpy – these processes are never linear! However, 

myself and the Governors will keep you informed and we will communicate information with you as and 

when, the many aspects of the plan are confirmed. For me, the first step in this transitional period is 

choosing a name for our new school. We welcome all suggestions and will open it up to the community 

to vote – it is, after all, a community school! 

If anyone has any suggestions for a new name (that does not have Lyndhurst or Chesswood in it) then 

please send in your suggestion (with your name). When the name of the new school has been decided, 

we can begin to design our new logo and set up our website. I am keen to get this done as soon as 

possible. You will also receive a questionnaire about School Uniform. Please do complete it as we value 

your feedback. 

We have established a temporary email address: info@newprimschool.co.uk 

Please send your school name suggestions here by the 30th November 2023 

With very best wishes,  

 

 

 

Di South 

Headteacher Designate 
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